
 

Have your say: By-law Review 

Councils in South Australia can establish by-laws under the Local Government Act, 

1999. By-laws are local laws developed by councils to address issues specific to the 

relevant council area. 

The City of Norwood Payneham & St Peters currently has six by-laws, which apply only 

within the Council’s boundaries. 

These came into effect on 24 December 2018 and are due to expire on 1 January 2026. 

Notice of By-law Review  

Pursuant to section 249 of the Local Government Act 1999, notice is hereby given that 

at its meeting held on 7 April 2025, the Council endorsed the proposed By-laws listed 

below for community consultation. 

Existing By-laws have been reviewed and an additional seventh By-law development to 

address issues related to cats within the City of Norwood Payneham & St Peters. 

The Council is now seeking comments on all seven proposed By-laws 

By-law No 1 Permits and Penalties 2025 

By-law No 2 Moveable Signs 2025 

By-law No 3 Roads By-law 2025 

By-law No 4 Local Government Land 2025 

By-law No 5 Dogs 2025 

By-law No 6 Waste Management 2025 

By-law No 7 Cats 2025. 

All proposed By-laws can viewed and feedback submitted: 

• Online at www.npsp.sa.gov.au/consultation 

• At Norwood Town Hall, 175 The Parade, Norwood. 

 

 

  



 

Have your say: By-law Review 

Please use a separate feedback form for each By-Law. 

 

Your details (please complete all sections) 

Name (first/last) ________________________________________________ 

Phone number ________________________________________________ 

Email address  ________________________________________________ 

 

Please provide comments on the Council’s proposed By-law:  

By-law name: ________________________________________________ 

 

Your comments 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


